
ABW Infrastructure Limited 
 

Dear CoC Members, 

We proposed a physical meeting on 27th January 2024  at 4.00 PM vide WhatsApp Message 

dated 23rd January 2024.  However, due to non-availability of proposed Investor-cum-

Contractor and Legal Counsels and due to long holiday weekend, we propose to postponed this 

meeting to Sunday, 04.02. 2024 at 3.00 PM at the same venue. 

Meanwhile, as an update, Investor-cum-Contractor have visited the sites including Architect 

and Team. They gone through all the papers and shown their interest to start Verona Hills 

Project. We have already scheduled a meeting with all the collaboration partners viz. Landlord, 

Licensee and other professionals engaged who have detailed information to apprise facts of the 

projects.  

The Investor-cum-Contractor have also made efforts by visiting the office of DTCP and 

extracted factual details about compliances need to be done before resuming construction. The 

Land Lords/Owners agreed to meet on 23rd Jan.’24, but due to sudden health trouble and 

hospitalization of father of one of the Landlord, the meeting is postponed.  

In view of the above, we are quite hopeful that the Collaboration Partners meeting with the 

proposed Investor-cum-Contractors will happen in the coming week and we will update you 

all in physical meeting to be held on 4th February 2024.  

Meeting Schedule:- 

 

Date: 04.02.2024 (Sundayday), Time: 3.00 PM onwards (High tea followed by 

meeting), 

 

Venue: Delton Hall, IETE, 2 Institutional Area, Lodhi Road, New Delhi - 100003 

 

Agenda: Update on the CIR process and way forward by AR, RP and Team including 

Process Advisor, Legal Advisor and Invitees & Presentation of Action Plan. 

 

All stakeholders are requested to attend the meeting as per schedule.  

SP Gupta 

RP 


